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July 7, 2014
Re: Green Earth Pest Control Inc.

" To Whom It May Concern:

We have been using Green Earth Pest Control since 2011 in several of our buildings as our monthly
service company. We also have used Green Earth for special jobs on numerous occasions in other
buildings that we manage. | have found them a very reliable and courteous company. There is always
a quick response to my requests and there is never a problem with the work that they do.

I have no problem recommending them to anyone.

Very truly yours,

ABRO MANAGEMENT CORP.

Dot gt

. Angela Mathes
Assistant to the Property Manager
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